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31 March 2020 

 

REQUEST FOR VOLUNTARY SUSPENSION 

 

Saramanis Limited (‘TG8’or ‘the Company’) advises that it is not in a position to release its Annual 

Report for the year ended 31 December 2019 and therefore, requests a voluntary suspension be applied 

to the Company’s securities. 

 

As a result of the Malaysian Government extending the Movement Control Order (MCO) until 

14 April 2020, the Company has not been able to complete the audit.   

 

The Company will be in a position to release the Annual Report on or around 6 April 2020, however, 

will keep NSX and investors updated during the period of suspension in relation to the above. 

 

Sincerely, 

Jason Jong Tze Yun 

Executive Director and Chief Executive Officer, Saramanis Limited 

 


